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Tuesday, June 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 arrangements from Friday June 17th  
 
We are writing to advise you that Year 11 pupils will no longer be required to attend lessons from 
10:30 on Friday June 17th. Pupils should arrive on Friday morning in uniform as usual by 08:40. After 
form time, pupils will be escorted to a final morning assembly, there will be a breakfast and finally, an 
opportunity to sign each other’s shirts should they wish before leaving the school site at 10:30. 
 
There are still exams that remain, and it is vital that pupils are revising at home, using the resources 
that have been provided for them by their subject teachers. For morning exams, pupils should arrive 
by 08:40, in full school uniform and line up in the Year 11 area. They will be registered in form rooms 
and be escorted to exams.  
 
Afternoon exams start at 13:05 and pupils should arrive no later than 12:55 at the main school 
reception where they will sign in using the electronic system. After signing in, pupils should go directly 
to the exam hall. When exams finish, pupils should leave the school site straight away via the main 
reception, they will not be permitted to go into any areas within the school building. 
 
We have been delighted with the way that our Year 11 pupils have conducted themselves throughout 
their examinations. It is vital that this outstanding focus remains as we enter the final few exams. 
  
Finally, we are aware that many pupils may benefit from the structure that a school day brings, and 
we will still be offering the opportunity for pupils to study in school until the final Physics exam has 
taken place on Thursday June 23rd. If you would like your child to take this opportunity up, please 
contact Miss Brown at the school. Pupils who attend will required to attend from 08:40 to 15:05 and 
be in full uniform. They should line up in the Year 11 area where they will be met and escorted to tutor 
time before being taken to the revision room. Pupils will need to bring revision resources with them 
that will support them revising for the full day. IT resources will be made available for pupils to use 
while revising. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Auger 
Vice Principal 
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